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From: The Stewards      Bulletin No:   FGTWC - 01 
To: All FGTWC Competitors     Date:  4 May 2024 
Re: Competitor Withdrawal     Time:  08:15 
 
  

At the request of the Competitor – Flying Lizard Motorsports – the No. 2 car has been withdrawn from 
competition for the remainder of the event. 
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
  
   
 

 
 
 
 

 


